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Friday 11th July 
 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

RE: Year 6 STANFEST!!!   Friday 18th July 4:00-5:15pm   
 

As part of the Year 6 leavers’ events, Mrs Smith and the team are busy organising STANFEST!!! A festival 
for the pupils to celebrate their time at Stanford.  It will be a fantastic way to celebrate their successes 
and make more memories to take with them on their journey. 
 

Following Pupil voice,  we have organised the following on this evening: 
- Music by the legendary Miss P 
- Photo booth and props 
- Ice-cream  
- Chip Butties from Mick’s Plaice 
- Sweet Candy Cart 
- Popcorn 

 

Plus, surprise festival style accessories. Pupils may wear face glitter, however please apply this from home. 
To finish the festival off in style, pupils can bring a water pistol to enjoy a water fight! Please bear in mind 
pupils will be wet, however we will ensure this is done near the end of the event! We know how much 
the pupils enjoy this!  
 

Children can wear their own party clothes and they do not need to bring any money. We would also like 
to politely request that if children are required to bring a mobile phone, it is not used and handed in during 
the event. Photographs will be taken by staff and posted on the school website and Facebook page.  
 

Please indicate on the online form if your child is to walk home on their own or if they will be collected. 
 

Please complete and return the online form by Wednesday 16th July. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Mrs Smith  

 


